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PUBLIC NOTICE

The Georgia Division of Family and Children Services (DFCS) has posted the TANF Senate Bill 104 renewal 2018 for public viewing.  

Georgia is offering the public the opportunity to send comments on the TANF Senate Bill 104 2018 via email at: Blue .Cole@dhs.ga.gov.  The comment period ends on May 6, 2019.  

To access the report, please click here:  http://dfcs.dhs.georgia.gov/temporary-assistance-needy-families
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BLUEPRINT FOR CHANGE # A STATE OF HOPE =
SAFE CHILDREN. STRENGTHENED FAMILIES. STRONGER GEORGIA.




